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Mulcihy, Robert

From: Stephanie Dooper <sldooper@umich.edu>
Sent: Friday, December 4, 2020 11:37 AM
To: Mulcihy, Robert
Subject: Re: Dooper RAC Resignation

 
Hi Robert,  
 
Sure thing! Here's the info: 1) Stephanie Dooper 2) Ann Arbor Recreation Advisory Commission 3) I am 
resigning because I will be moving out of state.  
 
Thank you,  
Stephanie  
 
 
 
On Fri, Dec 4, 2020 at 11:11 AM Mulcihy, Robert <RMulcihy@a2gov.org> wrote: 

Stephanie,  

  

Jenna informed me that you are resigning due to a move out of Ann Arbor. If you could, please just reply to this letter 
and let me know 1) your name, 2) your commission, 3) and why you are resigning.  

That way I can forward it on to the appropriate parties in order to complete the resignation process. Thank you and I 
hope you have a wonderful weekend. 

  

Respectfully, 

  

Robert Mulcihy, Boards & Commissions Coordinator 

Ann Arbor City Clerk's Office | Guy C. Larcom City Hall |301 E. Huron, 2nd Floor ∙ Ann Arbor ∙ MI ∙ 48104 

734.794.6140 (O) ∙ 734.994.8296 (F) | Internal Extension 41413 

rmulcihy@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org 

  

 
 

 This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions 
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.  
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Stephanie Dooper  
Associate Director, Development & Alumni Relations 
University of Michigan |  

 School for Environment and Sustainability 
 
440 Church St.  
|  
 Ann Arbor, MI  
|  
 48109 
734-763-1577 
www.seas.umich.edu 
  

 

 


